
NOTICE 
 

A number of requests have been received from the residents / members of AOA 

for extension of the date for payment of dues on account of Infrastructure Fund / 

Maintenance charges upto 24 February 2024.  

 In view of the number of requests and after due consideration of the 

demand, the Election Committee is of the view that the date for payment of dues 

in respect of Infrastructure Fund and Maintenance Charges may be extended up 

to 23 February 2024 for voting purpose only. 

 In case of any discrepancy in voter list individual may approach AOA 

Office with supporting documents.  

 

 

 

(Rovindra Kumar)  
Returning Officer  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




